We just wanted to remind everyone that there are new guidelines in place this year regarding attending athletic events.
1. All fans are to be wearing masks when not in their seats or within six feet of someone not living in your home. 
2. If you are experiencing COVID-19 symptoms, please do not attend the event.
3. Home and visiting fans are being asked to mingle as little as possible. Please make sure you are wearing your mask when you are within 6 feet of someone not living in your home.
4. When the games are over, we ask that you social distance and quickly exit the stadium/gym areas. You will not be allowed on the field/court.
5. The players are being instructed that at the conclusion of the game, they are to go straight to the locker rooms, change, and either leave if we are at home or get on the bus if we are traveling.
We would also like to remind you that the UIL and TEA guidelines have been given to all school districts. Lingleville ISD cannot be responsible for how other schools choose to implement or if they choose not to implement them. Lingleville ISD has chosen to implement them to try and keep our students, staff, and community as safe and healthy as possible. We truly appreciate your cooperation as we try to do this.
1. For the purposes of this document, face coverings include non-medical grade disposable face masks, cloth face coverings (over the nose and mouth), or full-face shields to protect eyes, nose, and mouth.  
2. [bookmark: _GoBack]All employees, parents, visitors and students ten years of age or older must wear face coverings or face shields upon entry to an area where UIL activities are being conducted and when not actively practicing or playing in the contest.

